
From:  Elizabeth Vickers <vickersef@yahoo.com.au> 
To: <information@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Date:  23/12/2010 2:13 pm 
Subject:  Barangaroo 
 
The site of the Barangaroo development is publically owned land. Why should any  
buildings be put up there at all? In my opinion it should  ALL BE PARK LAND FOR  
USE BY THE PUBLIC. We do not need more hotels and office buildings for the use  
of wealthy tourists, and wealthy business people. Ordinary Australian citizens  
will not be in a position to access convention centres and hotels suites.The  
land belongs to the general public and should be for their FREE recreation only. 
 
Elizabeth Vickers 
 
 
       


